
 

  

 

Notice: Road improvements coming to select streets in Ward 1 
 
The City of Vaughan will be resurfacing the asphalt on select streets in Ward 1 according to the following 
schedule: 

• Cedar Glen Court: Monday, May 13 until Friday, May 31 

• Forest Heights Boulevard: Monday, May 13 until Friday, May 31 

• Old Humber Crescent: Monday, May 13 until Friday, May 31 

• Bute Court: Wednesday, May 15 to Friday, June 7 

• Pentland Crescent: Wednesday, May 15 to Friday, June 7 

• Shalimar Place: Wednesday, May 15 to Friday, June 7 
 
The work is scheduled to take place on weekdays, from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. To safely complete the work, lane 
reductions will be required. Signage will be in place to guide travelers. 
 
For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the 
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 
 

Road maps: 
 

 



 

  

 

 
 
 
 

   

 


